
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Monday, September 18th, 2023 

Contact: 
Heidi Kuklis 
Executive Director 
402-336-2406 
heidi@ncdhd.ne.gov  
 

Public Meeting Notice: NCDHD Board of Health Meeting 

North Central District Health Department’s Board of Health will be holding two separate meetings in 
open session on Thursday, September 28th, 2023.  Meetings will be held virtually with an in-person 
meeting option available at the department office located at 422 E Douglas St. O’Neill.  The first 
meeting, beginning at 10:30am, will be the public hearing on the proposed 2023-2024 annual budget, in 
accordance with state statutes (§13-506).  Any member of the public desiring to speak on the proposed 
budget is invited to address the board. 

The second meeting, following the conclusion of the first, will discuss standard business items. A current 
agenda is available at the NCDHD office.   

To join the meeting virtually via Zoom, connect at: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81420283472. Meeting 
ID: 814 2028 3472 
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